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Health and Safety 

Reminder 

Calling volunteers 

Do you have a couple of hours to spare during the week? We would love to have you as a volunteer in school. 

We need volunteers to hear readers, support with simple writing/ maths skills. If you would like to volunteer 

please talk to Miss Shryane. 

Afterschool Clubs 

Sign-up for Afterschool Clubs happened on Wednesday this week and places have 

been allocated.  You should have received a letter informing you of what clubs your 

child is in if they were successful in getting a place.   

Clubs will start on Monday and all clubs run from 3:15pm - 4:15pm. 

I ask that you are on time to collect your child and inform me if your child is not 

attending their club for any reason. 

Mr Burton, Sports Co-Ordinator 

Welcome back everybody! 

I hope you all had an enjoyable summer. 

There have been a number of changes at 

the Academy, with a number of  staff 

having left and new people starting, but 

the first week has shown that we are 

going to continue to provide the best 

education for our pupils in a happy, safe 

and caring environment.  

The first week has gone well and this 

has been helped by parents and carers 

ensuring that their children were on 

time every day and dressed smartly in 

their uniforms - they look fantastic, 

thank you. 

If you have any questions or concerns 

please do not hesitate to speak to your 

child’s new class teacher, Miss Shryane 

(Acting Principal) or myself. 

 

Des Ricketts,  

Acting Principal 

Please can we remind parents 

that no jewellery is to be worn in 

school. Religious items are 

acceptable but must be removed 

or made safe during PE/

Swimming lessons. Earrings may 
be worn but must be stud 

earrings. These will also be 

removed for swimming lessons. 

Children will be asked to remove 

unacceptable jewellery and it will 

be returned at the end of the 

day. Watches are acceptable. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

We would like to 

welcome our new 

members of staff. 

 

Mrs White, Miss 

Smith, Miss Doal, 

Miss Causland, Mrs 

Webster, Mr Michels 

and Miss Mall are all 

excited to be with us 

here at St. 

Clement’s. 
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Lunch Menus 

Please find to the right 

the new lunch menus for 

this term.  

If you would like to view 

the menu for the week it 

will be visible in the 

Office area or on the 

school website. 

Next week we will be on 

Week 3 

There have been some 

changes to the lunch 

menus this year, and 

children seem to be 

enjoying the choices. A 

reminder about packed 

lunches. Lunches should 

not contain fizzy drinks, 

chocolate or sugary 

snacks, crisps or take 

away foods. There have 

been a few incidents 

where this has occurred 

this week and the 

children themselves have 

been letting us know as 

they are aware they 

should not be having 

these food types. Please 

look at the lunch box 

policy on the website for 

more information. 

Dinner Money 

Please can we remind 

parents that dinner 

money is to be paid on a 

MONDAY ONLY.   

 

If you would like to just 

drop your payment off 

please place the correct 

change in an envelope 

with your child’s name 

and class and hand it 

into the Office. Receipts 

will then be sent home in 

your child’s book bag. 


